

Chat Transcript – NomComRIWG – Thursday, 12 November 2020 – Meeting #60
Meeting #60 - NomCom Review Implementation Working Group (NomComRIWG) –
Thursday, 12 November 2020 @ 19:00 UTC!

Proposed Draft Agenda

- 1.Roll Call + SOI Updates
- 2.NomCom Processes
- 3.Implementation transition between NomComRIWG and Standing Committee
- 4.Initial steps/approaches for recs. 11, 12, 15
- 5.A.O.B.
- 6.Next Meeting

Action Items: <https://community.icann.org/x/g4OGBg>
SOI blank form: <https://community.icann.org/x/bhplBg>
Standard Rules of Behavior: <https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/expected-standards-2016-06-28-en>

11:59:42 From Vanda Scartezini : hi everyone

12:00:09 From Jean-Baptiste Deroulez - ICANN org : Welcome Vanda

12:15:52 From Jay Sudowski : Sorry, I am just joining

12:17:56 From Cheryl Langdon-Orr : excellent

12:25:42 From Jean-Baptiste Deroulez - ICANN org : yes Tom will look for this information

12:25:46 From Jean-Baptiste Deroulez - ICANN org : *I

12:32:17 From Vanda Scartezini : agree with Cheryl's suggestion go in ??

12:32:25 From Vanda Scartezini : in parallel

12:33:12 From Jean-Baptiste Deroulez - ICANN org : Yes, will revise this. thank you Tom.

12:33:17 From Vanda Scartezini : Q1 looks ok

12:37:03 From Cheryl Langdon-Orr : end of year looms close...

12:37:45 From Cheryl Langdon-Orr : nothing wrong with report status showing some items start for begin of 2021

12:41:30 From Vanda Scartezini : looks a good idea!!